Cursive

- Encourage learning cursive writing if the process is not frustrating.
- Encourage the child to continue writing in cursive and improve his/her motor memory for this skill.
- Encourage the child to incorporate using cursive in his/her written work (i.e. spelling homework and/or spelling tests).
- Continue to provide the child with the opportunity to number a word bank and use the numbers for answers as opposed to having to write all the information.

Cursive

- The child may benefit from being introduced to cursive to assist in reducing visual spatial challenges as well as instruct him/her a new written language with more efficient letter formations as opposed to trying to reteach manuscript letter formations for which they already has a rote motor memory.
- Cursive writing may help with reversals.